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Going for Gold Assembly 
Awards for the week ending 9th March 
 
Pupil of the week:     
Reception Olivia Taylor   Year 1  Isabelle Waite   
Year 2  Hannah Leigh   Year 3     William Boydell  
Year 4  Jorja Percival   Year 5  Millie Pilkington  
Year 6  Aimee Marron      
 
Playground Awards 
KS1 Indoor Jaiden Carabana KS1 Outdoor     Dean Round 
KS2 Indoor Emma Colbeck  KS2 Outdoor     Holly Goulding   
 
Attendance Award for week ending 9th March 
Year 1 
 
Well done everyone  
  
  

  

Y6 Low Bank Ground - Final reminders 

 Everyone needs to be at school for 8.45am on 19th March 

 You can wear your own clothes to travel in 

 Don’t forget to take your travel sickness pill if you need one 

 You need a packed lunch in a plastic bag for Monday – no 
sandwich boxes please 

 Medicines to be handed to either Mrs Mills or Mrs Davies on 
Monday morning 

 Pocket money to be handed to Mrs Anderson on Monday 
morning 

 No fizzy drinks or chewing gum on the coach 

 Please ensure all contact numbers are up to date 

 Keep your fingers crossed for good weather! 
 

 

Let’s Sing 
Our annual Lowton & Golborne Let’s Sing 
concert takes place on Monday 19th March 
for all Y3s and some Y4s. Please return any 
unwanted tickets to the office ASAP so they 
can be passed onto families on our waiting 

list. Thank you. 

Parents’ Evening 
March 26th & 27th 

Letters for our Spring Parents’ Evenings 
were sent home earlier this term. Parents’ 
evenings are an important part of the 
school year and provide parents and 
teachers with time to discuss children’s 
progress and future targets, please do 
attend if you can. 
 

Newsletter 
There will be no weekly newsletter next 
Friday 23rd March as I am away at Low 
Bank with the Year 6s. The next 
newsletter will be on Thursday 29th March 

when normal service will be resumed.   
 

 
PTFA Easter Cake Sale & Own 

Clothes Day 
The PTFA will be holding a cake 
sale and own clothes day on 
Thursday 29th March. Children 
can wear their own clothes to 
school on this day in exchange 
for donating cake; a cake sale 
will be held in school at break 
times and at the end of the day. 
Please bring in cake donations 

on the day to help support our 

wonderful PTFA. 

 

Dinner Money 
Please can you ensure that you pay for your 
child’s dinner in advance. This can be done 
either through Parentpay or by bringing cash 
into the school office. As we are approaching 
the end of term it is essential all outstanding 
monies are paid in full. Thank you. 
 

After School Clubs 
All the after school clubs will 
finish next week. New forms 
detailing the Summer term 
clubs will be sent out just 
before the Easter break. 
The Summer term clubs will run 
for a total of 9 weeks, starting 
week commencing Monday 
23rd April and finishing week 
commencing 25th June due to 
Summer performances and 
other Summer activities. 
Thank you. 
 



                
 

Headteacher – Mrs A J Davies  
Website address:- www.lowtonprimary.wigan.sch.uk 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

Monday 19th – Friday 23rd March Y6 Outdoor Education week at Low Bank Ground 

Monday 19th March Y3/4 Let’s Sing at Robin Park  

Thursday 22nd March Y5 trip to Jodrell Bank 

Monday 26th March Parents’ Evening 

Tuesday 27th March  Parents’ Evening 

Wednesday 28th March Y2 Lowry workshop in school 

Thursday 29th March Pupil of the Term assembly 9.00am 

Thursday 29th March PTFA Own Clothes and Cake Sale day 

Thursday 29th March School closes for Easter Holidays 3.30pm 

Monday 16th April INSET Day – school closed to pupils 

Tuesday 17th April School reopens to pupils 8.45am 

Monday 23rd - Friday 27th April Y5 Outdoor Education week at Hinning House 

Thursday 3rd May Local elections – school closed as used as a polling station 

Monday 7th May Bank holiday – school closed 

Monday 14th – Friday 18th May KS2 SATs week 

Friday 25th May Parents’ Open Morning 9.00-10.00am 

Friday 25th May School closed for half-term holiday 

Monday 4th June School reopens after half-term holiday 

At Lowton J & I we aim for all children to have 96% attendance or over.  
The school’s overall attendances for each year group are: 

Year Group Last Week 
Yearly Attendance 

to Date 

Reception 92.76% 92.15% 

Year 1 97.67% 95.46% 

Year 2 90.33% 95.26% 

Year 3 94.38% 96.78% 

Year 4 95.67% 96.03% 

Year 5 89.33% 96.17% 

Year 6 94.00% 95.71% 

 

Dates for your diary 

KS2 (Y6) SATS week 
This year’s statutory KS2 tests will 
take place in the week beginning 
Monday May 14th. Please ensure 
your child is in school on time 
every day. As usual, we will be 
running our special Y6 breakfast 
club all week, which gives the 
children an opportunity to have a 
healthy breakfast and chat with 
their friends and staff in a 

relaxed atmosphere. 

Advanced notice 
 

School will be closed on 
Thursday 3rd May as we are 
being used as a Polling Station 
for the local elections. 
 
School will also be closed the 
following Monday 7th May  
as this is the early May Bank 
Holiday. 

 

Recycled Uniform 
If you have any uniform your child 
has grown out of which is still in a 
good condition we would be very 
grateful if you would send it into 
school for our recycled uniform 
rail. We are running very low on 
red school jumpers and cardigans, 
P.E. shorts and pumps but all items 
would be very welcome. 

Thank you for your support. 


